
Year 2 Homework Letter 

12.06.25 

Welcome back to the last half term in Year 2! 

This week the children have been very excited to share all the lovely things they 

did over the holiday. We have been learning all about the sun and the earth and 

why we have day and night. In Maths the children have been exploring lines of 

symmetry. 

 

Spelling 

The words that they will have on Monday will be: 

know knew knee knock knight 

knife  knit gnat gnome gnarl 

 

Maths  

This week in Maths we have been learning all about lines of symmetry in shapes and 

real life. The Maths homework can be found on the My Maths website. The 

children’s My Maths log in details should be attached to the front cover of their 

yellow reading record book, if you are missing them or are having trouble logging in, 

please let me know. Please complete it by Wednesday 18th June. 

 

Reading  

Please read as frequently as possible with your children at home. We will change 

their reading books in school once they are finished and we will send new books 

home. Please let me know if there are any problems.  

 



 

General Information 

• We are creating a farm shop in our role play area and would like to make 

some flowers to go in there. If you have any plastic bags please could you 

send 1 in with your child for this activity. 

• Year 2 will have PE lessons on Thursdays and/or Fridays. Please ensure the 

correct PE kit is in school.  

• Big merit will be held on Friday 4th July at 9am. 

• If your child is going home with someone else, even a friend from the class, 

please can you send an email to the office to let us know.  

• Any medals, certificates etc. can also be brought in for Merit worship on a 

Friday morning where your children can show the whole school what they 

have achieved. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Samuel 


